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UIPM TAKE PART IN THE 
INTERNATIONAL FEDERATIONS 
EDUCATORS COURSE

The first edition of the International Federations Educators Course took place in Tokyo, Japan, 
from December 7 to 9. Promoted by the Association of Summer Olympic International Federations 
(ASOIF), the course was held in close collaboration with the Japan Sports Council and the 
Olympic Solidarity. It was addressed to twenty experts from eight International Federations and 
UIPM was represented by Alexandre França (BRA) and Ichiro Tomyasu (JPN). The course was 
directed to educators - professionals who teach coaches how to coach -  and the attendees 
discussed the best current practices on coaching techniques.


